September 28, 2007 Dear Commissioner Allen: We respectfully request a meeting with you to discuss Department policies and In January 2004, Governor Bob Riley announced that he was adopting the Commission's recommendation. Some months later ADOC began integrating vocational

ADOC's categorical exclusion of prisoners with HIV from transitional programs has particularly harsh consequences. HIV-positive men and women are denied access to

			The second secon
	Laura Hall		
	<u>A aura Hall</u> Representative Laura Hall		
	Chair, Governor's HIV Commission for	or Children, Youth, and Adults	:
			:
	Patricia Todd		
			· <u></u>
-			
y - Ly	<u> </u>		
•			
•			
<i>t</i>			
, ,			
<u>-</u>		G	
		_	
	J 	,	
f			
, ii		·	
<u>.</u>		,	
		1	
1 -		•	
:			

,			
	<u>-</u>	,	
<u>'</u>		_	
<u> </u>		·	
· <u>* </u>		·	
<u>(</u>			
·			
P			
b			